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Notice No: 868 Date: 28/04/2022 

NOTICE 

In pursuance to Memo no. 339(31)-Edn(CS)/10M-14/2022, dated 
27.04.2022 of the Principal Sec retary to the Government of West 
Bengal, Department of Higher Education, BikashBhavan, and in 
reference to the notice number 
WBSU/REG/Notice/online/notification/56/2022-23 dated 
28.04.2022 it is hereby notified that from 2nd May 2022 till further 
notification all classes will be taken online to give relief to the 
students from the heat-waves persisting in West Bengal. All the 
Head of the Departments are requested to follow this notice strictly.  

Mr. AsitBiswas and Mr. Samir Mandal are requested to prepare the 
routine for online classes and submit it to the undersigned at the 
earliest. 

 
 

 -Sd- 
 Principal 
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